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Greetings Fellow Parishioners, 

 

 Since the coronavirus hit the world, all gatherings like Masses have been cancelled.  

That means we have not been able to see each other for a while.  Like all things, this too shall 

pass; but when?  That we don’t know. 

 

The Parish offices are still open because we are considered an essential service – a Food 

Pantry.  We continue to feed the hungry in this time of need and unfortunately our client totals 

are increasing due to this crisis. 

 

Here’s the problem. We depend on the Sunday collections to help keep us/things running.  

Since there have been no collections, there has been no money coming in.  And we are 

beginning to feel that. 

 

We need your support so we can continue our parish’s ministry.  Could you consider a donation 

to our Church/Pantry?  Any amount is fine.  Every little bit helps and it can be mailed to the 

church office at the address above. 

 

We appreciate your consideration as we navigate these challenging times together. 

 

God bless you.  Stay healthy. 

 

Father Ed 
 

 

 


